
 “Using our God-Given Talents”         

 

 

 
Bourne Abbey British Values – we value democracy and make sure everybody has a say. 

Bourne Abbey C of E Primary Academy 
Student Council 

Minutes of Meeting 2 - held on 17.10.22. 

 

Distribution. 

All Classes, Senior Leadership Team (SLT), Mrs Anderson (Co-ordinator), Mrs Bates, 

Mrs Parsons, Ms Davey (BEPPA), Ms Helliwell (CSW), PTFA 

Present. 

Mrs Anderson, Councillors (see register) 

1. Apologies and welcome. 

Mrs Anderson opened the meeting and welcomed all.   

Apologies from Owen Ward. 

2. Officers Roles 

After speeches and a secret ballot, the following were elected as officers: 

Chairperson – Ffion Jones 

Vice-Chair – Lainey Clarke 

Secretaries – Rio Kwamusi & Lucas Tyler 

Finance Officers – Freya Ridgewell & Theo Bennett 

3. Meeting Feedback 

Not many classes had held class meetings. Councillors were asked to collect their 

minutes from their teachers so they can stick them into their books, and also to 

make sure they hold meetings before the next whole Student Council meeting. 

 
Meeting closed at 2.50pm. Next meeting Thursday 10th November @1.45pm in the KS1 hall. 

 
Class Meeting Agenda:   Yellow from last meeting – Green from meeting 2 
1. Talk to your class about the constitution – especially the part about ‘boundaries’ – what are 
Student Council issues and what need to be taken elsewhere? 
2. Talk to your class about charity aims for this year. Which charities do they want to support? How 
much should we aim to raise? Write down any ideas. 
Include a discussion about Children in Need – what ideas do they have for supporting this? What 
should we dress up as? 
3. Talk to your class about school improvements and ask  if they have any ideas for improving our 
school. Write them down. 
4. Design and make a Student Council Suggestion Box – bring to the next meeting. 
 
Remember, if you are having trouble leading your meeting, ask your teacher to help; they will contact 

your buddy who will come and help you ☺ 
 


